
Monthly Director's newsletter 
 

The last newsletter had the ALRiders deep into the Merry Go Round. October is a 
month-long contest for the most miles and money collected, and is a Florida wide contest by 
districts. At this time I do not have the results. 

ALR 372 participated in an, out of district camping trip, riding in Daytona. ALR sponsored 
a ride for K-Line. This ride was also a Merry go Round ride. The last day for organized rides was 
riding with ALR 316 in their annual Zombie ride on Oct 30th. 

October 29 American Legion 372 celebrated our early bird dinner, what a great time. I 
presented honors and awards. 

For the month of Oct and Nov. We welcomed two new riders, Charlie and Dee Mc 
Farland. After November's meeting we took a lunch ride to Fernandina Beach, The Sand 
restaurant.  

Looking forward to Dec 18. Wreaths across America will have trucks located at the 
Winn-Dixie in Hilliard 550969 US 1. Motorcycle escort meeting at 0700 in Hillard to escort the 
trucks to JNC. KSU will be at 0800. 
One final note. Tim Bailey organized an advanced motorcycle course set for 23 Jan. 
Thanks Tim for all of this hard work. 
 


